
 

 

 

 

May 6, 2020 

 

 

Secretary 

Missouri Public Service Commission 

200 Madison Street, Governor Office Building 

Jefferson City, MO 65101 

 

 Re: Zang, Inc. 

  Re-filing of Notification of Name Change to Avaya Cloud Inc.  

 

Dear Secretary: 

 

 Zang, Inc. (“Zang” or the “Company”), respectfully submits this re-filing 

letter which was initially submitted June 29, 2018 to notify the Missouri Public 

Service Commission (“Commission”) of the Company’s name change to Avaya 

Cloud Inc.  A copy of the Amended Certificate of Authority of a Foreign 

Corporation in the State of Missouri is attached hereto as Exhibit A for your records 

and reference. 

 

 Zang is authorized to provide Voice over Internet Protocol (“VoIP”) services 

within Missouri.  The Company’s other contact information is current. 

 

 The aforementioned name change will not in any way inconvenience or cause 

harm to the Company’s customers, and Missouri customers will continue to be 

provided high-quality, affordable VoIP services by the Company under the new 

name. 

 

 The Company believes that prior Commission approval of this name change 

is not required and, as such, will begin conducting business within the State of 

Missouri under the name Avaya Cloud Inc. effective June 29, 2018. 

 

 Should any questions arise regarding this matter, kindly contact the 

undersigned at kmh@commpliancegroup.com. 

 

      Respectfully submitted, 

 
      Karen M. Hyde 

      Managing Consultant 
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EXHIBIT A 

 

Amended Certificate of Authority of a Foreign Corporation 

 












